Body: 29-Sep-2015

Dear Dr. Hippisley-Cox,

Manuscript ID BMJ.2015.027121.R1 entitled "Development and validation of risk prediction equations to estimate future risk of blindness and lower limb amputation in patients with diabetes: cohort study."

Thank you for sending your paper to BMJ.

I'm delighted to tell you that your revised paper has been accepted for publication in the BMJ. Thank you very much for revising it - we are very pleased to be able to publish it.

Your paper will be now sent for editing and typesetting and you will receive a proof to check in about two weeks please check your junk mail if you have not received your proof within this time, in case the automatic email goes there. Please return it as soon as possible so as not to delay publication.

This letter contains some important information about what will happen next.

Online publication. The full version of your paper will be posted on bmj.com, with open access, as soon as it has been edited and you have approved it - that is, before it appears in the weekly print and iPad editions of the BMJ. This open access Online First article is not a pre-print. It represents the full, citable, publication of that article.

Indexing. At the time of publication on bmj.com the bibliographic information is forwarded to PubMed and other indexing agencies, so the article can be searched for and cited (the citation format appears at the top of the online article). Full details are at http://resources.bmj.com/bmj/about-bmj/the-bmjs-publishing-model).

Open Access fee. The BMJ is committed to keeping research articles Open Access (with Creative Commons licences and deposit of the full text content in PubMedCentral as well as fully Open Access on bmj.com). To support this we are asking all authors to pay an Open Access fee of £3000 plus VAT if applicable on acceptance of their paper. We recognise that some authors have no formal funding for their studies, and we will waive the fees if authors cannot pay the fee.

Please respond to openaccess.bmj@bmjgroup.com to say whether you will be paying the fee and paying on line or are asking us to waive the fee. There will be a link within your author area for you to make the payment on-line. We will not delay the editing of your paper, but we do need to hear from you to the email above before publication, so please do reply without delay.

Press releasing. If we decide to press release your article, we will issue an embargoed press release (approved by you and your co-authors) approximately 48 hrs before online publication. Embargoes encourage informed and accurate reporting by giving journalists time to contact authors and other related experts before publicity breaks. It also gives authors time to prepare for media interviews. Full details about the BMJ's press release process are available at:

 $\verb|http://resources.bmj.com/bmj/authors/media-releases-1|$

Print and iPad BMJ. The weekly print and iPad editions of the BMJ carry abridged versions of research articles (each in the form of an evidence abstract which we call BMJ pico), usually a few weeks after online publication. If you have not already submitted the abridged version of your article please do so now by emailing it to papersadmin@bmj.com. Please using the relevant template, which you can download at http://www.bmj.com/about-bmj/resources-authors/bmj-pico

If you do not wish to abridge your article you can opt for online only publication. Please let us know if you would prefer this option.

Responding to readers. The corresponding author of every BMJ article receives an automated email when the paper is published online, and an automated reminder whenever a rapid response (eletter) is posted to the article on bmj.com. Given that authors have an academic duty to respond to substantive criticism of their work, The BMJ expects authors to post their own rapid responses on bmj.com in reply to any such substantive comments, and editors may send reminders about this.

Once again, many thanks for giving us the chance to consider and publish your work. The technical editor who handles your paper will tell you roughly when we plan to post it online, and you will receive a notification once it has been posted.

Best wishes,

Rebecca Burch Associate Editor, The BMJ rburch@bmj.com